
Cancellation of LegCo subcommittee
meeting

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

     The meeting of the Legislative Council Subcommittee on Issues Relating
to the Improvement of Environmental Hygiene and Cityscape originally
scheduled for tomorrow (March 9) at 4.30pm has been cancelled.
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